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Donna Hosch

From: Cognito Forms <notifications@cognitoforms.com>
Sent: Friday, June 28, 2019 12:56 PM
To: Lance Olive; Donna Hosch; Stacie Galloway
Subject: Advisory Board Interest Form - Kiberly  Rossi

Town of Apex 
Advisory Board Interest Form  

Entry Details 

I'M INTERESTED IN SERVING ON... Bee City Committee 

LEGAL NAME Kiberly Rossi 

PREFERRED FIRST NAME  Kim 

ADDRESS 1045 Dual Parks Rd, Apex, North Carolina 27502 

EMAIL drossi@nc.rr.com 

MOBILE PHONE (919) 622-4986 

CURRENT EMPLOYER Retired 

TELL US WHY YOU WOULD LIKE TO 
SERVE? 

My husband & I started keeping bees about 5 years 
ago here in Apex. It has not been an easy road but 
always an exciting one. Having the community's 
support & helping to promote how critical honeybees 
& other pollinators to our neighbors is an important 
message. I am currently a member of the Wake 
County Beekeepers Association, the NC 
Beekeepers Association, participate in a local Bee 
Social held monthly and also held membership in 
Chatham County Beekeepers Assn in past years. I 
have held office in our Wake County club for the 
past 4 yrs as our Membership Chairperson. During 
that time I have also organized our club's award 
winning Honey & Bees Display Booth at the NC 
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State Fair to help promote the importance of 
honeybees to the 1000's of fair attendees. I have 
also helped with club events at the NC Museum of 
Natural History's BugFest & our NC State Farmer's 
Market HoneyBee/Pollinator Day. I BELIEVE 
becoming a certified BeeCity USA is a step in the 
right direction. 

PLEASE LIST ANY EDUCATION, 
SPECIAL SKILLS, OR EXPERIENCE 
YOU HAVE THAT WOULD BE USEFUL 
WHILE CONSIDERING THIS FORM. 

I attended Bailey Bee's 8 week Bee Education 
Course, as well as assist at Wake County 
Beekeepers Association's Beginner's Beekeeping 
Workshop for 3 years. I have earned my certificate 
as a Certified Beekeeper and I'm currently working 
to become a Journeyman Beekeeper through the 
NC State Beekeeper's Assn. I have also helped with 
marking newly hatched honeybees along with other 
area beekeepers for a research project at NC State 
University at their Bee Research Lab on Lake 
Wheeler road. Additionally I have attended local 
Pollinator Garden events.  
Over the years while our children were in school I 
was actively involved with local PTA/PTOs & 
Scouting. I helped with fundraising and served on 
many committees, as well as holding many officer 
roles. 

IF YOU NOW SERVE, OR HAVE 
PREVIOUSLY SERVED ON ANY TOWN 
BOARDS, COMMISSIONS OR 
COMMITTEES, PLEASE LIST THE 
COMMITTEES AND DATES SERVED. 

I do not currently serve on any town boards, 
commissions or committees.  
I previously attended several organizational 
meetings when the Town of Garner was trying to 
become certified as a BeeCity USA. To date, I do 
not know if they have completed the entire process. 

 

  
 

 

 


